
House Transportation Committee and House Members  

 

My name is David Kurtz and I reside in Grand Forks. I have been in law enforcement for 10 plus 

years, and also Chief of Police for the City of Thompson.  

I have been a part of creating solid policy measures that are proven effective and make a 

difference. As a law enforcement officer, I would ask for your support of Senate Bill 2362 as it 

comes before you for a vote. I’m note asking for this legislation so that we write more tickets, 

but because we know it will cause a behavior change, leading to a decrease in fatalities and 

injuries on our roadways. Again, I thank you for your support of Senate Bill 2362.  

 

David Kurtz  


